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Geeta Le Tissier 

Project Manager 

New Homes Development Team 

Housing and Modernisation  

Geeta.LeTissier@southwark.gov.uk 

Tel: 0207 525 2571  

Date: 23 April 2020 

Ref: NHDT/IDM/Cathay.Paradise 

       

Dear Resident 

Cathay Street and Paradise Street – New Homes Update 

The council remain committed to work with residents on our programme during this 

period of uncertainty and will follow the advice issued by Central Government as to the 

precautionary measures and action to take to ensure that residents, staff, and partners 

are protected from the Covid-19 (Coronavirus) Therefore, we’re adapting the way we 

consult for the foreseeable future to remove unnecessary social contact. 

Our long term commitment to building 11,000 new council homes means that the 

programme for delivery of these homes must continue so that there are new homes 

that will continue to meet the increasing housing need in our borough. 

To ensure you are kept up-to-date with what we are doing we have created a Pynfolds 

Estate Consultation Hub which will be one of the ways in which we communicate with 

you: https://consultations.southwark.gov.uk/housing-community-services-department-

community-engagement-team/pynfolds-estate-proposed-homes 

On the Consultation Hub you will find a summary of the feedback we have received 

from you so far, suggestions for improving the estate and the next steps for the 

project. 

We received 24 feedback responses from you about the proposal to build new homes 

since we wrote to you in October 2019. But we hope to hear from you as the project 

progresses.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Geeta Le Tissier 

Project Manager 
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